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(AN458-2004) 
 
An area of open space known as Kellyfield Park was created from the grounds of the former Kellyfield 
House.  It is proposed to carry out environmental improvements in the area by the landscaping of 
derelict and unkept ground, tree pruning, grassing and planting new trees and shrubs as well as 
footpath resurfacing. 
 
The work is estimated to cost £29,140 and can be met from the provision of £100,000 allowed for 
public open spaces under the Quality of Life funding in 2004/2005. 
 
It is recommended that the work be carried out by Dundee Contract Services at an estimated cost of 
£29,140. 
 


